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CONSTRUCTION ALERT: Week of March 14, 2022  
Ongoing Saturday work planned from 6:30 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Work hours shift to early morning start time for concrete placement 
on new bridge span, weather permitting. 

North facing view of the western 
span of the new bridge. Crews will 
be placing concrete on the deck of 
one segment and the stem and soffit 
of another segment this month. 

Monday, Mar. 14, 2022 | 3 a.m. - 3 p.m.

PROJECT MILESTONE
Crews will be placing concrete on the new western bridge span during two separate 
occasions in March. The first is tentatively scheduled on Monday, March 14.

Crews will be working extended hours to complete the task beginning at 3 a.m., with 
expected completion by 3 p.m. 

Traffic flagging at Hamner Avenue and Citrus Street is expected.  
Project neighbors can expect normal noise associated with construction activities 
and construction vehicles traveling in the area of Hamner Avenue and Citrus Street, 
where traffic flagging will be in place to allow trucks in and out of the jobsite. Please 
reduce your speed in the area.




